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IMPORTANT DATES 

August 
Fri 21 Aug  Workbooks Go Home 

Sun 23 Aug  Bishop Peter Quinn Anniversary Mass 

Week 6  Book Week 

Tue 25 Aug  Year 3 Reconciliation 6pm 

Wed 26 Aug  4/5/6 Liturgy 

Fri 28 Aug  Book Week Assembly 

 

September 
Tue 1 Sept  Board Meeting 5.45pm 

   P & F Meeting 7pm 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Students and Friends, 

Students will take home their workbooks tomorrow.  This is a component of our Repor�ng 

Policy.  Please take �me to look at the work with your children.  Ask ques�ons along the 

lines - What were you learning about on this page?  What did you have to do?  What was 

the difficult part that you had to concentrate on?  What do you need to concentrate on or 

prac�se next to get be(er?  What are you most happy/pleased about in your learning?  

What s�ll confuses you/is s�ll challenging? 

It is important for students’ progress that they can explain their learning (meta-cogni�on) 

and see themselves as ac�ve in their own learning.  Please give specific feedback - I can 

see you worked hard at/are ge/ng be(er at/have improved at/have learned lots about….  

This type of feedback praises the effort and work habits of students and promotes a 

“growth mindset.” - Success comes from working hard at something new or something I 

found difficult or challenging, rather than being good at something that is easy or       

something I knew or could already do. 

Please return all workbooks on Monday so that students can con�nue to work in these. 

Maureen Tully 

Principal 

Address: Box 247 Bunbury 6230 

Telephone: 9726 7500 

Fax: 9791 3219 

Email: admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au 

Newsletter items: evans.aurelia@cathednet.wa.edu.au 

Web Page:  www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au  

Vision Statement 
 

 

A Prayer for our First Reconciliation students 
Loving God, 

You are our friend always. 

We are good people but sometimes we mess things up and hurt 

one another. 

We are sorry for the uncaring things we do. 

Thank you for loving us all the time, even when we hurt one  

another and make one another unhappy. 

Help us to be more caring and thoughtful towards one another. 

Amen. 



GRANDPARENTS MORNING TEA - WEDNESDAY 16 SEPTEMBER 

For catering purposes, please return the reply slip a(ached to the invita�on sent home two weeks ago.  The RSVP 

should be returned by Wednesday 26 August. 

 

YEAR 4/5/6 LITURGY 

Parents and families are invited to join us for the Year 4/5/6 Liturgy in the Chapel at 9am on Wednesday 26 August. 

 

FIRST RECONCILIATION 

We look forward to celebra�ng First Reconcilia�on with our Year 3 students and their families on next Tuesday 

evening, 25 August at 6pm at the Cathedral.  Thank you to parents who have volunteered to coordinate the       

celebra�on sausage sizzle lunch on Wednesday. 

 

BOOK WEEK 2015 

This Year’s theme is ‘Books Light Up My World’.  St Mary’s will be celebra�ng Book Week with 

a parade on Friday morning 28 August.  Mr Alber� will be the master of ceremonies for the      

parade.  Children are asked to come dressed as their favourite book character on this day.  

Throughout the day children will have the opportunity share their love of books with others by 

gathering to read. 

 

FOOTY TIPPING 

Congratula�ons to 'NEL' for winning round 20 footy �pping with a perfect score of 9 correct �ps and the smallest 

margin, well done.  The weekly prize money can be collected from the school office.  NicNac remains in top 

spot (with 129) on the overall leader board.  Good luck to everyone with their �ps for round 21. 

 

ALTAR SERVING TRAINING 

Training for new altar servers will commence on Wednesdays star�ng 26 August from 4.30pm to 

5.30pm in the Cathedral.  There will be 4 training sessions.  Please contact the Parish Office on 

97212141 if you are interested or have any queries.  Refreshments will be provided for those   

a(ending. 

STUDENT AWARDS 

YEAR 1 Eamon Ramsay Taj Allan   

YEAR 2 NO AWARDS    

YEAR 3 Harry Jones Henley O’Reilly   

YEAR 4 Sarah Gibbs Aurora Postma Jayden Kelly  

YEAR 5 Carl McIntyre Anoushka Heble   

YEAR 6 Holly Bri(ain Lachlan Lord   

A.R. 50% Raymond Do Anthony Cooper Karis D’Andrea Ella Bele 

 Maddison Welsh    

A.R. 75% Alexis Gianfrancesco Aidan Hall Jai Cahill Ned Pemberton 

 Max Sarre Lochlan Moore Gabriella Lang Zak Ivey 

 Raegan Carr    

A.R. 100% Molly Turner Aidin Williams Daniel Norrish Sophie MacNeill 

 Ciara Williams Thomas Buckley Tom Steele Jake Michell 

PHYS ED 50km Caitlyn Hebbend    

SCHOOL NEWS 



CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratula�ons to Mel, Luke and Molly Toia on the birth of their son and brother Harry Edward 

Toia on Thursday 18 August. 

 

P & F FUNDRAISER 

Chalk catalogues where distributed last week to all families from Kindy to Year 1.  A percentage of 

the sales goes back to the P & F to purchase items for the school.  Please get your orders back in by 

Monday 7 September.  Spare copies will be leR in the front office for anyone else who may also 

like to have a look.  Thanks. -  Kelly and Liz 

 

MAGGIE DENT 

In this week’s clip, Maggie discusses ‘rela�onal aggression’. Rela�onal aggression refers to non-physical aggression 

which includes put downs, name calling, exclusion and sarcasm.  h(p://www.maggiedent.com/content/vblog/

when-kids-are-mean-rela�onal-aggression-0. 

CANTEEN SUPREME NEWS 

A very big thank you to this Friday’s Canteen Super Stars – Melissa Coulson, Suzie Liaros and Jaci Brasher.  

On Wednesday 26 August Beverly Barry will be our wonderful volunteer.  We are s�ll looking for extra 

help on Friday 4 September and Friday 18 September.  Please let me know if you are available. 

 

ABSENTEES 

Please can parents/guardians not reply by text message to absentee smses as it is a ‘do not reply service’.  Please 

reply by calling the school on 97267500.  Thank you. 

 

P&F MEETING 

Our next P&F mee�ng is coming up on Tuesday 1 September at 7pm.  For this mee�ng we have a theme – BRING A 

FRIEND! – we would love to see some new faces (as well as our trusted regulars!), so bring your friend along and 

come and have your say about our school. -  P&F Execu�ve 



UNIFORM NOTES 

The Uniform Shop is now open on Friday mornings between 8.30 and 9.30am for all your uniform needs.  Please 

give some thought to summer uniform requirements and place an order within the next few weeks.  Also, any 

girls’ summer uniform that needs the emblem embroidered on, should be brought to the Uniform Shop before 28      

August. 

 

ANZ REBATE 

Refinancing? Taking out a new loan?  ANZ will pay a referral fee to the P&F (on average approximately $1000) for 

every mortgage taken out.  Simply men�on St Mary’s!  Tell your family and friends as they can all help our school 

too!  For more details contact Leanne Cou(s on 0435 962 115 or email Leanne.cou(s@anz.com 

 

HPE NEWS  

Cross Country Carnival in Perth 

Well done to Jonah Lincoln, who finished 5
th
, and Jai Cahill, who finished 9

th
, in last Friday’s 2015 Cross Country  

Carnival in Perth.  There were 200 compe�tors in their race.  Both Jonah and Jai have been invited to compete in 

�me trials with the possibility of represen�ng WA in next year’s Na�onal Cross Country Championship. 

 

Athle/cs Carnival 

Our School Athle�cs Carnival will be held on Thursday 17 September at the South West Sports Centre.  Students  

from Years 4 – 6 compete from 9.00am – 2:30pm and students from Pre Primary to Year 3 from 10.00am – 

1:30pm.  Students will be bussed to and from St Mary's.  Parent helpers are needed to help with the running of 

the carnival.  Please complete the parent carnival helper note at the bo,om of the page or send me an email 

please if you are able to assist. 

 

Linking Up 

Linking up is an opportunity for men to gather and share their story in a safe and caring environment.  So oRen in 

the business of life we can become overwhelmed and confused.  It is an opportunity to speak and listen to others 

and be affirmed.  The first gathering will be on Wednesday 19 August in the School MPR (Hall) star�ng at 7pm.  All 

men welcome. 

RSVP to Tino Alber�    alber�.�no@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
 

Athletics Carnival             17 September 2015 

 

I am able to assist at the carnival 

 

 

Parent Name:  ______________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature: ______________________________ 



 

Kindy Farm Fun 
Our Kindy class was visited recently by some very special people and animals. Isabelle 

Hastie's grandparents Mr and Mrs Cavanagh (Poppy Cav and TT) brought lambs and      

marron from their farm in Donnybrook.  With the help of Mr and Mrs Hastie every child 

had the opportunity to share in this special experience.  It was so exciting to be able to 

see, touch, hold and learn  about these two different animals.  The smiles say it all! 

Thank you to the Cavanaghs and the Hasties for the time and effort needed to bring the 

lambs and marron to us.  We loved everything about your visit!  The Kindy Class of 2015. 



 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Marist Cricket Club 
Do you want to play cricket? 

Everyone is welcome 
 

Register now at maristcricketclub.com 
All ages, boys and girls welcome 

 

In2Cricket – Pre-Primary to Year 2 

T20 Blast – Years 3 and 4 

Junior Cricket – Years 5 to 12 

Senior cricket. 

Season starts in Term 4. 
 

Register on line at 

maristcricketclub.com 
Further details contact  

Jeff Wootton 0429 800 090 
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